
Frequently Asked Questions































Full payments should be received by September 12, 2024.  

Why have I received more than one invoice for our fair registration? 
Each time a change is made (punctuation or a representative’s name, for example) a new 
invoice is automatically generated by Symplicity. 


Additional Questions:  Please call the Hampton University Career Center at 757.727.5331


We hope to see you at the Fall 2024 Career and Internship Fair!




